Deveau, Tristin

Subject: comment on community plan bylaw 8383, 2011 amendment bylaw no. 9070, 2019

From: wally mackay <*REDCATED (Email)>

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 12:46 PM

To: devserv <devserv@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: comment on community plan bylaw 8383, 2011 amendment bylaw no. 9070, 2019

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and
trust the sender and know the content is safe.

As residents of North Meadow Subdivision our concerns with the proposed amendments include but are not limited to
the following concerns:

1. Protection of a hiking trail along the Nechako River within the subject area.

2. Protection of fishery values of the adjacent Nechako River within the subject area.

3. We are opposed to any development other than single family residences. We feel a strip mall and gas station would
adversely affect our property values.

Yours Sincerly

Wally Mackay
Ceclila Escobar

4769 North Meadow Road
Prince George, BC
*REDACTED (Phone Number)



